
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 3, 1996 

 

Mr. Floyd Boring 

Leisure World 

15101 Interlochen Drive #117 

Silver Spring, MD 20906 

 

Dear Mr. Boring: 

 

I am writing to confirm the new date and time for our interview. My colleague, Douglas Horne, and I 

are planning to meet with you at your residence on September 18, 1996, at 10 AM. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in scheduling this interview. If you develop a need to change the date 

of our meeting, please feel free to call me or our Executive Director, David Marwell. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 


